
  

 

  
 

Bridgepoint Group (UK) – Review Free Float Update 
 

08 September 2022 

Following further review, FTSE Russell has clarified the lock-in arrangements which were agreed in 

conjunction with Bridgepoint Group’s IPO in July 2021; and specifically, that the shares held by 
Management are subject to lock-in provisions for up to five years from the date of admission.  FTSE 

Russell has confirmed the lock-in arrangements with the company directly, to clarify the information that 
is available within the IPO prospectus.   
 
Therefore, in accordance with the Recalculation Policy Guidelines - Equity Indices document, FTSE Russell 
announces that the investability weight change for Bridgepoint Group (UK, BND88V8, FTSE 250 Index, 

GEIS Small Cap Index) from 31.436870579036402% to 75.9910356% in conjunction with the September 
2022 Index review, effective from the open Monday 19 September 2022, will not proceed as previously 
announced (i.e. the investability weighting will remain unchanged). 
 
This will be reflected in the indicative review product files.   
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